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GCSE Results day will be on Thursday 21st August 2025. Results can be collected between 

08:30 and 10:00 AM – Please come to the external entrance of the school library and bring:

· photo ID such as their passport, provisional diving licence or bus pass

Students who are unable to collect their results in person can pre-arrange for a named 

person to collect on their behalf. This requires a signed letter from the student, or an email 
from their school email account naming the person who will collect on their behalf and must 

also bring photo ID. 

 

Please email exams@ibstockschool.co.uk in advance of results day wherever possible. Any 

results not collected on Thursday 21st August will be sent to the student by post or email. 

 

We look forward to celebrating with the Year 11 students. Support will be available on hand 

for all students during the collection period.

 

Any queries – please contact Miss Jones using exams@ibstockschool.co.uk
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